
Cable Committee 
Meeting 12/20/2016 

7:05 pm started and adjourned at 7:55 pm 
 

Present: 
Doug Alwine 

Steve Flanders 
John Lawton 
Bernie Bond 

 
Not Present: 
Richard Butt 

Jennifer Quinlan 
Amie Lees 

 
Discussed hooking up the fiber optic connection.  
Discussed purchasing the replacement computer 
John Lawton did the research on it and we 
discussed the price of $1,595.00 worth more would 
be $1,700.00 including the 22” monitor and looked at 
the 2nd computer monitor and the hook up we have 
are already in place. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55pm and seconded by 
Doug Alwine. 


